
Todayõs Readings are on : 1112 
Scripture for the week of  February 24, 2019 

Sunday, Feb. 24th  

1 Sm 26:2,7-9,12-13,22-23 / 1 Cor 15:45-49 /  

Lk 6:27-38 

Monday,  Feb. 25th 

Sir 1:1-10 / Mk 9:14-29 

Tuesday, Feb. 26th 

Sir 2:1-11 / Mk 9:30-37 

Wednesday, Feb. 27th 

Sir 4:11-19 / Mk 9:38-40 

Thursday, Feb. 28th 

Sir 5:1-8 / Mk 9:41-50 

Friday, March 1st 

Sir 6:5-17 / Mk 10:1-12  

Saturday, March 2nd 

Sir 17:1-15 / Mk 10:13-16 

Sunday, March 3rd 

Sir 27:4-7 / 1 Cor 15:54-58 / Lk 6:39-45 

 

Mass Schedule:  

Weekends:  

Saturday 

 at 4:30 PM   

Sunday  

at 7:30, 8:45  & 11 AM 

Week Days:  

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  

at 9:00 AM 

 

Join Us After The 8:45 AM Mass in 
OõConnell Hall For Coffee Hour 

Parish Office Hours:  

MondayðFriday 

9 AM to 4 PM 

 

To Contact Us: 

Parish: 781-784-2265 

Website: www.olossharon.org   

Parish Email:  

parish@olossharon.org 

Pastor: Rev. Francis J. Daly 

Our Lady of  

Sorrows Parish 

February 24, 2019 

59 Cottage St., Sharon, MA 

Music  
Mass Parts : #320, #334, #364, #373, #372, #389  

 

Gathering 

  #616 ñ Praise To The Lord, The Almighty  
 

Responsorial Psalm  #103 

òThe Lord is Kind and Merciful.ó 
 

Gifts 

 #828 ñ Make Me A Channel Of Your Peace 
 

Communion 

 #940 ñ You Satisfy The Hungry Heart 
 

Sending Forth  

 #807 ñ We Are Called 

Mass Intentions 

Feb. 23rd at 4:30 PM 

Janice M. Daly 

Feb. 24th at 8:45 AM 

Kathleen Earley 

Feb. 28th at 9 AM 

Florence Cittadino 



 7th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 
PASTORõS DESK 

 
 

THE WONDER OF NEW LIFE  

We are delighted to inform you that Esther Louise Murray, the new baby of our Faith           

Formation Director Theresa Coda and her husband Caleb Murray will be baptized at the 11:00 

AM Mass on this Sunday February 24. We are looking forward to welcoming Esther to our 

faith community with great joy. 

DEATH  

This is such a stark word and such a stark reality that we like to avoid it if we can. Increasingly, 

we even avoid the word òdied.ó More and more people say that someone òpassed.ó For some 

reason, this year 2019 seems to have had more of death already. Last year, 2018, at this time we 

had one funeral in the parish and thirteen for the entire year. This year, 2019, we have already 

had five funerals and I seem to have added RIP to my personal address book too many times in 

the last year. 
 

Thus we look forward eagerly to spring when nature and Easter remind us of the foundational 

reality of our faith that in death òlife is changed not ended.ó That is so because Jesus Christ has 

risen from the dead and overcame death not only for himself but for us as well. I try to share 

this message with families understanding full well the intensity of their grief. When you officiate 

at multiple funerals you have to appreciate that for every family, theirs is the only one at the    

moment and enter into it with that in mind. 
 

I have experienced my own loss in this season as well. Earlier this month, my friend Auxiliary 

Bishop Emeritus Walter Edyvean died. I served Walterõs first Mass on December 17, 1964, the 

day after he was ordained in Rome.  
 

Walterõs demeanor was reserved but he was kind, thoughtful and interesting with a delightful 

sense of humor. He was committed to the church, devoted to a life of prayer and took his      

obligation to know, present and teach the word of God very seriously. He prepared for every 

Eucharist as he did for his first. He was truly a great priest and a dear friend. 
 

Let me mention before I go on too long that on this Saturday at 4:30 pm, Mass will be offered 

for my late wife, Janice on the fourth anniversary of her death. She was a dear wife, a loving 

mother and a wonderful teacher. In this unexpected twist that life has taken for me she has   

contributed much to the priesthood Iõm blessed to share with you.  
 

In the light of all this, the promise of Christ assures us that we are, in fact, a Resurrection     

people. As the opening prayer of the wake service begins: òéwe believe that all the ties of 

friendship and affection which knit us as one throughout our lives do not unravel with death.ó  
 

So, as we look forward to, yearn for spring, let us be aware also, that the return of the green, the 

rising of the sun in the sky, the extension of daylight, the resurrection of nature points to the 

source of our hope, the foundation of our faith and the promise that gives meaning to it all,    

Jesus Christ is Risen from the dead. 

 

~Fr. Frank 



 February 24, 2019  

 

Weekly Collection Feb. 17, 2018 
 

The average cost to run the parish is 

$9,800 per week. Our expectation is 

that 70% or $6,926 will come from the 

weekly  offertory. Parishioners contributed $7,403 for 

the week ending February 17th. Thank you. 

Prayers for the Deceased 
Adrienne Newell, Ramona Rosario, Paul Baro, George 

Russell, Lawrence Russell, Mary Mobilia, Nancy            

Baldasarre, Judy Grenier, Florence Shulenburg, Elaine    

Jaillet, Sean McCann, Raymond Jaillet, Consuela Brossard, 

Gertrude Sullivan, Michael Minerva, Michael Minerva Jr., 

Robert Parilla, Robert Parilla Jr., Marty Johnson, Mary 

Ellen Bonfigilio, W. Michael Hoffman, Leonard Donovan, 

Kathleen Condon, Kathleen Minerva, Kathleen Earley, 

Jody Thomas, Paul Salemi, Frank Cuneo, Paul Nascenzi 

Prayers for the Sick 
Anita DeGallo, Francis & Gert DiLoreto, Donna Prado, 

Ruth & Ralph Fretts, Judy Manuel, Susan Middlebrook, 

Terry, Jose Rosario, Ivan Cichmichael, Nadia Darwisch, 

Alissa Porcaro, Claire Solari, Barbara òBonnieó Grady, 

Joan Nesse, Chris Delgallo, Harry Gilmore, Cynthia, Marie 

& Brandt Henderson, Chris Delgallo, Carlos Aguilera 

From Senior Deacon Mike 
 

Last weekend, we heard the version of the Beatitudes according to Luke. He 
indicated that Jesus offered the introduction to his sermon on the plain in 
terms of blessings and curses. 
 

This weekend, the Gospel continues with an actual code of conduct for those 
who would follow him.  
 

As we anticipate the season of Lent (Ash Wednesday is March 6), let us      
reflect on these admonitions that Jesus commands us.  

2nd Collection THIS WEEKEND  
Support of the Church around the World  

This weekõs 2nd collection will support the 
Church in those underdeveloped areas of the 
world. Catholic Relief Services and the Church 
in Africa and in Central and Eastern Europe and 
3 important national Catholic missions: the    
Military Archdiocese, Home Missions, and the 
Black and Indian Missions. Your generosity will 
help fund the spiritual, educational and          
humanitarian needs of the Church around the 
world.  

Mardi Gras      
Celebration at 
St. Johnõs in 

Canton 
 

St. John The      
Evangelist parish 
in Canton is      
hosting a Mardi 
Gras celebration 
on Saturday, March 2nd at the Parish 
Center on 700 Washington Street, Can-
ton, MA. Cocktails begin at 5PM, catered 
dinner buffet, coffee & dessert and cash 
bar featuring authentic Mardi Gras             
beverages. Live music by Dick Lupino 
Band. Adults $20/Children $8. Advance 
tickets Only ~ call 781-828-0090 

This Sunday, February 24th at the 11 AM Mass 
we will celebrate the baptism of Esther Louise 
Murray the child of Teresa Coda, our Faith    
Formation director and her husband Caleb 
Murray.  

 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter  

"Blessed is the one who trusts in the LORD, 
whose hope is the LORD." Trust the Lord to 
strengthen and enrich your marriage by           
attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend. The next Weekends are Mar 8-10, 
2019 in Duxbury, MA and Apr 13 -14, 2019 in 
Brewster, MA. For more information, call 
Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-9963 or 
visit them at  https://wwmema.org/ . 

https://wwmema.org/


 7th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

WHATõS HAPPEN AT OLOS 
 

Book Group  
All are welcome to join the OLOS Book Group, 
which meets from  2-3:00 PM in the Bullock Center 
on the following Sundays. Please come ready to 
discuss the book each month. 

 

March 10, 2019:  
I Heard the Owl Call My Name, Margaret Craven  

 

April 28, 2019:  
The World will be Saved by Beauty, Kate Hennessy 
 

 

Protecting Godõs Children Training 
For any one who works in any way with the youth in our parish a one time training 

class is  required. We will be offering this class on Wednesday, March 13th from 6:30 

to 9 PM in the Bullock Center . Anyone else who would like participate is welcome. If 

you have an questions or would like to sign up for the class please contact Lynn       

Jacobs at ljacobs@olossharon.org.  
 

 

Lenten Activities  

 

                       

 

 

Ash Wednesday Masses  

March 6th at 9 AM & 7:30 PM 

Thursdays During Lent  

March 14th at 7:30 PM ~Evening Prayer   

March 21st at 7:30 PM ~ 

Evening Prayer led by Parish Womenõs Group   

March 28th at 7:30 PM ~ Evening Prayer  

April 4th at 7:30 PM  ~ CRS Solidarity Prayer Walk  
(A self-guided meditation using photography and written reflection.   The service will invite participants to pray in a 

special way for our brothers and sisters around the world.)  

April 11th at 7:30 PM  ~ Parish Communal Reconciliation Service  
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